
PUBLIC 
NOTIFICATION 

 

 

Dear Requesters, 
 
This is to notify you that the administrative processing of your Request has ended given that we 
did not receive within the 10 business day period the information listed in our communication 
dated June 21, 2017. 
 
This administrative action is taken in compliance with paragraph 20, subparagraph (b) of the 
MICI Policy. 
 
I would like to also remind you that you can file again your Request once you have gathered all 
the necessary information to restart the process. I am always available for a call if you need 
further information or guidance on the MICI and the process of submitting a Request. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director 

REFERENCE: Request  MICI-BID-BR-2017-0119 regarding to the “Tietê Várzea 
Program” - (BR-L1216) 

DATE: July 7, 2017 

SUBJECT: Non-Registration Notification 
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